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Phone: (954) 786-4507 City of Pompano Beach Fax: (954) 786-4028
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM NO: 2018-10

DATE: November 27, 2017

TO: Otis Thomas, General Services Director

FROM: Robert McCaughan, Public Works Directorw\-

SUBJECT: Request Emergency Procurement to Repair Hurricane Damaged
Streetlights

The Public Works Department requests emergency procurement to repair/replace Seventeen
(17) streetlight poles and streetlight fixtures that were damaged city-wide due to hurricane Irma.
These missing streetlights have a potential adverse impact to the life and safety for pedestrian
and motorists due to lack of illumination on the roadways.

We have contacted three vendors to acquire the attached quotes to ensure City pays fair price
for this necessary work. Request that the work be awarded to Gerhold Electric Inc. who
submitted the lowest bid in the amount of $107,765. Budget Account 121-2156-521.46-10
should be utilized to make the award.

Please contact me if further information is needed regarding this issue.
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